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202-2275

Mrs Moira Katz

Ravan Consultants

Box 87374

Houghton 2041 28 - April=1920

Dear Moira

Thank you very much for the information contained in your communication 31
March and I apologise for the delay in responding to your letter containing
your most helful informat:Zon. I have been able to use it as you wrote it
and enclose a copy of the ertry for the dictionary as it currently stands.
Please do not hesitate to make your comments should you wish to do so.

I am sorry that you have not been able to contact Dr Keath, I expect it was
due to his re-marrying about this time and those sort of arrangements. I
spoke to him and he was certainly most interested. I will contact him and
give him your address.

Would you by any chance have any photographs of your father and/or of his
work which you could lend us. I would have them copied for our data base on

South African architects and return them to you.

Again, I am most grateful for your help since accurate information 1is not
always possible to acquire.

Yours sincerely

Joanna Walker
Researcher



